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Board Secretary BY COURIER 4
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
RE: Smart Grid Working Group — File Number EB-2011-0004

On January 13, 2011 the Ontario Energy (“Board”) issued a letter to all electricity
distributors with its intent to form a Smart Grid Working Group. Erie Thames
Powerlines (ETPL) would like to nominate Tim Fry, a member of ETPL’s third
party ERTH Corporation. ETPL is working with the ERTH Corporation in
identifying potential smart grid activities. Short statement of Mr. Fry’s relevant
experience and qualifications is provided below.

Tim Fry has held the position of Chief Technology Officer at ERTH since July
2010. Tim brings over 25 years of technology experience to ERTH. Prior to
joining ERTH, Tim was one of the founding partners of The SPi Group, and was
instrumental in driving the technologies that allowed SPi to become the dominant
retail electricity market service provider in Ontario. Tim's experience ranges from
building real-time trading systems for UK financial markets, through designing
ISP billing systems for Solect Technology Group, to in recent years, running the
software development, QA, and IT infrastructure and services groups at The SPi
Group.

For more information please contact Jay Lee at 416-520-6589.

Regards,

4

Chris White
President
Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation
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